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Yazoo City Municipal School District is seeking proposals from qualified vendors to provide equipment and services for robust wireless coverage at all campuses of the District.  The project should be a complete “turnkey” wireless solution that includes but is not limited to patch cables, connectors, mounting hardware, equipment acquisition, installation, configuration, and training of technology staff. 
Yazoo City Municipal School District is also seeking proposals for the purpose of securing the most cost efficient Hosted Internet Protocol Telephony (VoIP) service.
Requests for proposals can be obtained by contacted the director of technology, Adrienne D. Parker at 662-746-7642 or dparker@yazoocity.k12.ms.us.  
